
Riddells Creek Station Car Park
Dear resident/business

About the works
Construction of the car parking will be underway from 
the week commencing Monday 15 August 2022.
During the works, traffic management will be in place 
and barriers will be installed for the safety of station 
users and residents. Please follow all signs in place.
Works will take place 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday  
and 9am to 4pm on Saturdays. If you are nearby, you 
may hear noise from the works. The works will not 
impact train operations.
As part of road upgrade works being delivered by 
Macedon Ranges Shire Council, a new footpath to 
connect the additional car parking to the station will  
be added along Hamilton Street.

For more information about the Riddells Creek  
Station car park project please contact VicTrack on 
03 9619 1111 or email projects@victrack.com.au or 
visit victrack.com.au/riddellscreek 

Start of construction – Riddells 
Creek Station car park expansion
VicTrack is delivering an expansion to the Riddells 
Creek Station car park through the Victorian 
Government’s Car Parks for Commuters Program.
The project will deliver a total of 50 new parking 
spaces, including three new accessible car spaces 
and 10 bicycle hoops. The new spaces will be added 
to the east of the existing car park, accessible via 
Hamilton Street once completed.
The new car park will also have CCTV, lighting, 
landscaping and wayfinding signage.

Existing shops and hotel

Key
1 - Additional accessible spaces
2 - Bike hoops
3 - 50 new parking spaces, CCTV and lighting
4 - New footpath to be constructed by Macedon Ranges Shire Council
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